Durham Park Water Supply Corporation

April 9, 2024

Dear DPWSC Customer,

This letter is to advise you of the new Durham Park Water Supply Corporation (DPWSC) water rates effective July 1, 2024. The revised water rates were approved by the DPWSC Board of Directors on April 9th, 2024. They reflect a 5% increase from current rates. The rates affected only include the base service charge and water gallonage tiers. The attached chart provides the new rate information. This rate change is consistent with *Chapter 67, Texas Water Code*.

This rate increase will allow the water supply corporation to operate a balanced budget in the face of increasing costs due to inflation that we are all experiencing. We will also continue with plans to replace aging equipment as budget allows and as circumstances dictate. The Board of Directors is committed to managing operating costs while continuing to maintain the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality's Superior Water System status expected for the three neighborhoods we serve.

If you have any questions regarding the DPWSC costs of utility services or the rate change, please contact us at (512) 778-6612, or visit https://www.durhamparkwsc.net

Sincerely,

Garner Edwards

President, DPWSC Board of Directors